
Please see below message and attached new menus on dojo which will
be implemented after Easter.
As usual, it is a rolling 2 week system, starting with week one, week
commencing 17th April.

When you log onto Squid to order your child’s lunches, you will notice
that the system has been set up slightly differently for the summer
term. To try and keep costs down, we are now asking parents to
choose a main AND a pudding on the system. When you click on the
appropriate day you will see a meal deal option, please select one
main and one pudding from the choices given.
  
PLEASE ENSURE YOU ARE BOOKING AT LEAST THE DAY BEFORE
— CHANGES AND REQUESTS ON THE DOOR ARE BECOMING
REALLY CHALLENGING TO ADMINISTER.

For those children with allergies / food intolerances, if you have any
concerns, please check with the office who will liaise with the
catering team with regards to ingredients.
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Reminder of diary dates below - new additions highlighted in yellow

This week, we have been looking at healthy eating in assemblies. Your
child should have come home with a chart to encourage them to eat
more vegetables over Easter. The link below is part of the “Eat Them
To Defeat Them” initiative, which includes healthy recipes for the
children to try at home. There are lots of great resources on the
website which help to make eating vegetables more fun.
https://eatthemtodefeatthem.com/caterers/meal-themes/ 

Cleobury Community
Information Drop In

On a Friday morning 9-11am  at
Cleobury Country Centre, Love

Lane, Cleobury Mortimer, DY14 8PE.
 

April 21st, May  19th, June 16th,
July 21st, August 18th, September

15th

This is a free information, advice
and support drop in. 

There are a wide range of services
attending including Early help

Family Worker, School Nurses,
Financial Services, Housing

Support,  Domestic Abuse Service,
Fire Service,  Healthy Living

Advice, Alzheimer’s Society and
Lingen Davies Cancer Trust  

Hope everyone has a
lovely Easter!












Hall of FameHall of Fame
Class 1
Praise Certificates: Evie
Writing Rocket: Ollie
Reading Rockstar: Joe
Marvellous Mathematician: Effy
Beth - 50m Certificate

Class 2
Praise Certificates: All of Class 2, Reed, Josh, Ivy
Writing Rocket: Ruth
Reading Rockstar: Georgia
Marvellous Mathematician: Freddie
Connie - Level 3 Swimming
Josh - 20m Certificate

Class 3 
Praise Certificates: Mikey, Fred, Dylan
Writing Rocket: Fred
Marvellous Mathematician: Boudicca
All of Class 3 for writing Fantastic Fables!

Class 4
Praise Certificates: Riley G, Kyle
Writing Rocket: Noah
Reading Rockstar: Jack G
Marvellous Mathematician: Harley
Handwriting: Sienna
Times Tables: Talia, Annabelle, Alyvia, Archy, Harley,
Jay, Frankie, Kyle, Grace, Sienna, Izzy, Noah, Jack D,
Fliss, Archie, James, Jack G, Evie, Phoebe

Class 5
Praise Certificates: Jack R, Phoebe, Arabella, Ben
Writing Rocket: Daisy
Reading Rockstar: Autumn
Marvellous Mathematician: Jack P
Handwriting: Georgia
Lacey - Fantastic improvement in Music with Mrs Giles

This Week's Top TableThis Week's Top Table

Swimming Gala

Freestyle Team Relay (Girls)
Bronze
Darcey Gatehouse
Phoebe Morris
Evangeline Stanley
Alice Sumner

Julie Link Memorial Cannon Relay
Darcey Gatehouse
Phoebe Morris
Alice Sumner
Toby Britton
Jack Gurney
Jack Hubbleday
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Easter Holiday Football 



Harriers holiday football for children aged 5-13 years is back for the Easter
holidays. The Strikers & Goalkeeper courses will feature Goal and Save of the

Day competitions and our regular 6-a-side tournaments. Courses run 10am-3pm.  



Cost: Online price: 1 day = £10, 2 days = £20, 3 days= £28 or 4 days = £37.
Half days are available @ £5 per day 10-12.30 or 1-3pm - 10% sibling discount 
Pay on the day price: 1 day = £12, 2 days = £22, 3 days= £30, 4 days = £40
Half days @ £6 per day- No sibling discount 



Droitwich, Cricket Club St Peters Fields - Monday 3rd & Tuesday 4th TBC 
Tenbury High School - Monday 3rd & Tuesday 4th
Kinver, Sports & Community Association - Monday 3rd & Tuesday 4th
Malvern, Dyson Perrins Academy - Wednesday 5thth & Thursday 6th
Worcester, Bishop Perowne High School - Wednesday 5th & Thursday 6th 

Bromsgrove, South Bromsgrove High School (astro) - Tuesday 11th,
Wednesday 12th
Kidderminster, Baxter College – Tuesday 11th, Wednesday 12th, Thursday
13th, Friday 14th
Cleobury Mortimer Sports Centre - Thursday 13th & Friday 14th 

 
 Please bring both indoor and outdoor footwear, packed lunch, drinks and

waterproof clothing. Due to the restrictions all courses will be outdoors, in the
event of adverse weather conditions, we may have to cancel.  

To book a place email harrierscommunity@hotmail.co.uk .
Please email details EACH time you book 



Name:                         Age:              Any Medical Conditions:      
Emergency Contact number: 
Course Venue:                          Days attending:                    

Payment details will be sent with confirmation of booking. 

mailto:harrierscommunity@hotmail.co.uk




Our Local Area

Competition 

On Monday 15th May, we will be starting a week looking at our local area of 
Clee Hill. We will be looking at how things have changed in the area and our local
history. 

We want you to spend some time over the holidays thinking about this. Can you 
find something on Clee Hill and produce something to do with it? 
Some ideas could be: 

• Find some wool from a sheep and find out more about the types of sheep 
kept on Clee Hill. 
• Find some rock which would have been from the quarry and find out a bit 
about what has been quarried there. 

• Find out about the radar station. What happened there? What was it used 
for? 
• Find out about some of the plants typically found in the local area. 

• You could spend some time walking and sitting on the common and either 
produce some sketching or write a poem inspired by the area. 
• Find out what the village used to look like and produce a model to show 
this. 

• Another piece of writing / artwork on something to do with our local area. 

Bring your finished piece to school during this week but it must be in by 
Thursday 18th May so they can be judged. 

Prizes for the winners in each class! 




